
Help shape 
Wantage
Hospital’s 
future
We’re working to refurbish the hospital’s 
ground floor so we can bring even more 
services  locally to the people of Wantage 
and Grove.

And we need your help to ensure that the 
hospital’s layout and design – everything 
from the entrance and wating area through 
to clinic rooms are accessible and 
welcoming – especially for those with any 
form of disability.

If you would like to help shape Wantage 
hospital’s future, then just scan the QR 
code below to find out more and to get 
involved

Public meeting to hear all 
about Wantage Community 
Hospital

Tuesday, 18 June
6.00 to 7.30pm
Lockinge room
The Beacon, Wantage

Join your fellow residents to 
hear about the new services 
that will be coming to Wantage 
Community Hospital soon..
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